
Welcome to our newsletter!  

We hope you enjoy our final edition of the Tiny Times for this year. After a 

packed term full of events and activities, Y6 have chosen a selection to share 

with you. If you would like to contribute to Tiny Times, speak to Miss Eastwood 

in Term 1 for more details.  

Sports day  

This year’s KS2 sports day was very 

close. Danes came in first place for 

the second year running which is 

impressive. The Romans were in 

second place, Saxons were in third 

place and the Normans were in 

forth place but it was a very close 

call. 

KS1 winners were the Normans. 

Well done top everyone who got 

involved. 

Holly (Y6) 

Year 6 Play 

Year Six put on an excellent perfor-

mance for the parents and the school. 

We worked extremely hard but it all 

payed off when we did it. The play was 

a funny school version of Eurovision 

and was hilarious and emotional for all. 

We had a few tears from Mrs Harper, 

but all round it was great. We sung the 

songs fabulously and did the actions. 

 

Millie (Y6) 
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Hip Hop enrichment 

The hip hop dance we learnt was extremely fun—I especially liked the posing at 

the beginning. We got to choose our groups and it really was just a fun dance. 

All years got to do it and I’m sure they all enjoyed it and all had a go. The lady 

teaching us the dance was very nice and we all had a great time and would love 

to do it again. We performed to upbeat songs and I would recommend this to 

lots of children who want to have a laugh and dance. 

 

Holly (Y6) and Millie (Y6) 

 

 

 

 

 



Careers Day 

 

This day was fun and educational for all years. 

We met lots of people and learnt about their 

jobs. We met an army cadet and he told us 

about all the training cadets have to do to be 

able to be called out to war. His bags were 

very heavy and we had a lot of fun some of us 

were inspired to join the cadets. Throughout 

the school, multiple people came and told us 

about their jobs, such as police officers, AI col-

laborators and emergency call answerers. Lots 

of student were inspired and we are all very 

grateful towards Miss Eastwood, who set it up. 

 

Holly (Y6) and Millie (Y6) 

Art Exhibition 

This years art exhibition was spectacular. Every-

body tried their hardest and it payed off. We 

oved all the art, but especially Y2  and Y3’s 

work because it was extraordinary and they 

worked very hard on it. We liked the fact that 

the local pre school got involved too and paint-

ed some beautiful sunflowers. We enjoyed the 

whole event and we are sure the parents did 

too. We loved the fact that the hall was deco-

rated with beautiful flowers which just made it 

a lot more impressive. We can’t wait until next 

year!  

 

Holly (Y6) and Millie (Y6) 



Interview with Head Girl—Millie 

What does your job involve doing?  

We show people around the school and we lay the wreaths at the war 

memorial. We also welcome important guests and are role models to the 

school. 

 

What has your favourite job been so far?  

Selling the poppies at remembrance day. 

 

If you were not Head Girl what would you do?  

I would like to be house captain. 

 

Why did you want to be Head Girl?  

Because I wanted a responsibility and a bit of fun. 

 

Holly (Y6) 


